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Closing Program

Sonshine School celebrates the end of the year with a family pot-luck dinner and program presented by the children.  It occurs the evening of the last day of class and all families are encouraged to participate.  The children prepare centerpieces for the table and are presented with certificates and small gifts. More information and details of this program are given in April as we near the end of the program year.

